
10/22/21 
 
Green Door 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
This week marked the kickoff of our Halloween Happening Event and we started to make 
projects, sang songs, and talked about Halloween symbols. Our topic was “Bats and Cats” and 
our goal was to focus on the color black and the rhyming words ending with at. 
 
During Art/Small group time, the children painted a paper with orange foam paint and the next 
day glued silhouette papers of cats and bats. They scribbled on a paper using a black crayon, 
pulled off stickers, and applied them on the paper (with a little help}. Finally, they made bat 
handprints. 
 
For Circle Time, we sang The Itsy, Bitsy Spider, 3 Black Cats, and we changed the song Bingo by 
changing the words to “there was a witch who has a cat and Black is his name!”. We also told a 
mini-story with the rhyming words bat, cat, fat, hat, mat, pat, rat (The cat that wears a hat, told 
the bat to pat, the fat rat on the mat!). The children are participating more and more, clapping 
their hands or trying to use the puppets. 
 
This week, our Music teacher, Mrs. Clarice, brought a tambourine and she read “Pete the Cat: 
Little Pumpkin”. 
 
Outdoor time was a blast as we could enjoy great weather: we played with bubbles, practiced 
going down the stairs, and to kick a ball. 
 
Reminder: HALLOWEEN HAPPENING will be on Thursday, October 28th. We can't wait to see 
your children in costumes!! 
 
Quote of the week: “The baby bat screamed out in fright, 'Turn on the dark, I'm afraid of the 
light.” ― Shel Silverstein 
 
Have a wonderful weekend! 
Mrs. Murielle, Mrs. Zamira & Ms. Lauren 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
Red Door 
 
Dear Parents of Red Door, 
 
This week marked the kickoff of our Halloween Happening Event and we started to make 
projects, sang songs, and talked about Halloween symbols.  Our topic was "Bats and Cats" and 
our goal was to focus on the color black and the rhyming words ending by "at'.  
 
During art time, the children painted the silhouettes of bats and cats with black crayons.  
 
For Circle Time, we sang the Itsy, Bitsy Spider and 3 black Cats.  We also told a mini-story with 
the rhyming words bat, cat, fat, hat, mat, pat, rat (the cat that wears a hat, Told the bat to pat, 
The fat rat on the mat.)   The children are participating more and more making gestures and 
sometimes finishing the sentences of the songs.  
 
Just after Circle Time, we like to move it!  The children enjoyed dancing to the music of "freeze 
song", "baby shark" and "gummy bear".   
 
Outdoor time was great, we played with bubbles (they are so excited to pop the bubbles) and 
we practiced kicking a ball. 
 
Every Tuesday during music time with Mrs. Clarice, the children enjoy the songs and the story.  
  
Reminders:  
-Please send extra clothes for the children.  
-Trim your child's nails to prevent them from hurting themselves and others.  
 
Have a nice weekend!  
Ms.Mireya and Mrs.Madelayne 


